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SummerHill Homes Writes a Big Check to MEF 

From left: Campolindo principal John Walker; 
MEF president Niki Peterson and directors 
Eric Andresen and Jon Nickens; Katia 
Kamangar and Denise Cunningham of 
Summerhill Homes. Photo Sophie Braccini 

SummerHill Homes executives Katia Kamangar and 
Denise Cunningham gave the Moraga Education 
Foundation a check for $5,000 on Oct. 10 to 
support local schools. "We have a long standing 
tradition to contribute to the communities where 
we are working," said Kamangar, senior vice 
president. Cunningham, who is the director of 
development in charge of the SummerHill Homes 
project on Camino Ricardo, added that the 
company pays a school fee rate of $3.36 per living 
square footage, and that based on the current 
plans (for the Camino Ricardo and Rancho Laguna 
II projects), the total fees are estimated at 
$660,000. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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